
News letter       

July 2021          
Voivodeni, Romania 
 

 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

     
 

        
 

We received an email from our contact person in Voivodeni, the priest Denes Csaba. He writes i.a.: 
 

I want to thank you for the money for food during the Corona pandemic and the money for the 

inauguration of the sports’ field. But now I am enormously sad. During the night between the 29th 

and 30th of June an enormous fire destroyed a house, where three Romani families lived. One 

person was burnt to death. The deceased person was buried already on June 2nd. 
 

Now the families have nowhere to live. We let them be in the kindergarden school while waiting 

for at least one room being restored so that they have some place to live this winter. The parish has 

started to gather assets according to each person’s ability. 
 

I turn to the SB Foundation for help. The families have no other place to live than in the street. 

Therefore, there is no time to lose. There is a saying: “when the help arrives quickly it will have 

doble the effect”. I pray from the depth of my heart that together we can help these families who 

have lost a family member and whose home is now in ruins. Thank you for your understanding. 
 

                                             
The board has taken a decision to give a starting amount right away so that they can begin the rebuilding. 

But of course, more will be needed. 
 

Greetings from the SB Foundation and all of us board members, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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